
12.10.2020 was held among employers with graduates of the Department of 
Space Engineering and technology 

 
In the 2020-2021 academic year, the Department of Space Engineering and 

technology has 50 graduates. The meeting with employers was held online at the 
Microsoft Teams program in connection with the pandemic. The online meeting was 
organized by Anuar Galymzhan, a teacher responsible for employment of the 
organizing Department. The meeting was attended by graduates, employers and a 
number of teachers of the Department. Among the employers: Zhanat Ramazanova, 
director of the branch of JSC" NCKIT "n9r-S9ltan 0, acting director of LLP" Love 
Radio " Anuar Aida Asylbekovna, presented their organizations and noted the 
necessary services. 

 


